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From: Cappell, Mitchell  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 9:56 PM 
To: Paul, Lynne <Lynne.Paul@beaumont.org>; Cappell, Mitchell <Mitchell.Cappell@beaumont.edu> 
Cc: Hakim, Seifeldin, MD <Seifeldin.Hakim@beaumont.edu> 
Subject: RE: HIC/IRB approval/exemption for caae report-Cappell  
 
6/14/16 
 
Lynne Paul, RN, MSN CIP 
Beaumont Health Institutional Review Board (IRB) 
IRB Nurse Manager 
Lynne.paul@beaumont.org 
 
Dear Lynne: 
 
     We want to submit a SINGLE case report entitled “Presentation of mucinous appendiceal 
adenocarcinoma as malignant cecal-to-sigmoid fistula after appendiceal rupture without clinically 
evident pseudomyxoma peritonei at intraoperative diagnosis or at 9 months postoperatively: Case 
report & literature review” by Seifeldin Hakim, M.D., Mitchell S. Cappell, M.D., Ph.D., et al. 
     Until now all single case reports were exempted from IRB approval.  Is this still the case?  Thank you 
very much.    
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Mitchell S. Cappell 
Mitchell S. Cappell, M.D., Ph.D. 
Chief of Gastroenterology & Hepatology 
William Beaumont Hospital Royal Oak 
& Professor of Medicine 
Oakland University William Beaumont School of Medicine 
MOB Suite-602 
3535 West Thirteen Mile Rd., 
Royal Oak MI 48073 
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